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Dear Reader,  

 

On behalf of the Trustees I would like to welcome you to this autumn edition of 

Carers  Voice.  

We have had some new staff start in June 2017; Kathy a service coordinator for 

Hastings and Rother and Phatho a Carers  community worker. 

We are grateful that the Charity has received donations from Hastings Direct, 

Eastbourne Rotary, A Plus Care, Emma Skinner, Magdalen and Lasher, Chalk Cliff 

Trust, Waitrose Lewes and Hastings Rotary Club and also two box collections from 

West Hill Stores, Cold Fusion and Gifts. All these funds will help us support Carers 

throughout East Sussex.  

The Cock Inn, Peasmarsh held a Bingo night for us and raised a wonderful £377.13. 

Geoff Stonebanks opened his award winning garden for our Carers and volunteers 

in Seaford, serving lovely homemade tea and cakes. (See cover photo.) He has 

promised to open it again next year to raise funds for us. 

The Bo Peep Pub St Leonards On Sea also held a bingo for us and raised £157.40. 

Thanks go to everyone who have helped to raise funds and awareness. 

We have had stands at The Garden Full of Cultural Delights and Little Gate Open 

Farm. 

The charity has also been featured on several local radio stations including BBC 

Sussex, Uckfield FM, Seaford FM, Eastbourne DGH Radio and the Conquest 

Hospital Radio, to publicise what the Charity does. 

I would like to thank those of you who have been completing our Quality Assurance 

review, which helps us to monitor the services we provide, aiming to improve our 

services to Carers, the people they care for, and our volunteers. 

We are happy to be able to offer three Christmas celebration meals this year for 

Carers, the person they care for and our volunteers. We are holding these at the 

Langham Hotel in Eastbourne, Highlands in Uckfield and Sussex Coast College in 

Hastings. We enclose raffle tickets with this edition, the proceeds of this raffle help 

us to put on all these events free of charge. Please try and help us sell as many as 

possible! 

 Best wishes, 

Toni Paine 

Message from The Trustees 
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